
The City of Toronto is reducing 
waste from single-use items

As of March 1, 2024, Toronto businesses are required to:

Only provide items you really need
Before receiving single-use items such as utensils, napkins,  

condiment packages, stir sticks and straws, you will be asked if  
you need them or they will be available by self-serve or by request.

Accept your reusable cups and shopping bags
They accept clean reusable shopping bags and cups. 

Questions?
Contact 311 or email reducewaste@toronto.ca.

toronto.ca/single-use
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